Kirra Vanzetti

From: Merylin Wallis

Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2017 4:34 PM

LCSC To:

Subject: Breaking up the CFA

Dear Sir or Madam, I was involved in the Grampians Fire aprox. 11 years ago when The CFA was called to volunteer in the fighting of this massive fire. I have nothing but praise for the volunteers who put their lives and own property at risk to save the farm I was living on they did a marvellous job.

So why would you want to break up this wonderful group of volunteers just so someone else can have control over them, leave them alone to do the wonderful work they are doing please.

٨	۸.,	name	ic	Mrc	NΛ	اد/۱۸	lic
I١	/IV	name	: 15	IVII S.	. IVI.	.vv ai	IIS.

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. https://www.avast.com/antivirus